
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 12/2/2013 2:08:02 PM
To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Pete, Aaron (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: Discussion with PG&E's enw Director of Safety Culture

General Hagan

You mentioned an interest in meeting Meri Issel, PG&E’s new Director of Safety Culture.

Might there be a time next Wednesday or Thursday (Dec 11/12) that would work for a 
discussion?

We could come to you, or you could come to PG&E offices downtown, whatever is best for 
you.

Thanks

Laura

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

t)pge.com

SB GT&S 0268800
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office: 415.973.8663

Redacted
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